

Diocese of Richmond

November 12, 2019

Rev. Mark White 15 Glennwood Drive Rocky Mount, VA 24151-2112

Dear Father White,

As I indicated in my phone call to you yesterday, I am following up with this letter to set a time for us to meet next week in my office when you are feeling better and we can have an opportunity to discuss your blog posts.

Father Tim Kuhneman or Anne Edwards will reach out to you to confirm one of the following dates and times that I am offering for our meeting:

Tuesday, November 19th at 11:00 a.m. or 2:00 p.m.;

Wednesday, November 20th at 2:00, 3:00 or 4:00 p.m.;

Thursday, November 21st at 2:00 or 3:00 p.m.

I look forward to our fruitful dialog. With fraternal support and best regards, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Barry C. Knestout

Bishop of Richmond